
 

 

 
January/February 2021 Prayer Letter 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters,  
 
We want to begin by thanking all of those who are supporting us, both financially and in 
prayers. You are all a great blessing to us and we wouldn’t be where we are without you.  
 
Over the last two months we have been wrapping up all of our responsibilities back home so 
that now we are as of March 1 on full-time deputation. It took a lot of work to get here and 
God answered prayer in every way. Most of our personal possessions are now in storage, 
but we were able to purchase the cargo trailer we had mentioned in our previous letters 
and we are able to carry a lot of stuff with us while we travel. We would ask that you 
PLEASE PRAY for us to have safety as we travel and for me because I have never driven 
while hauling a trailer before.  
 
For those of you who have children you know how hard travel can be, especially with small 
kids. Our children love to travel. They are excited by all the different hotels and prophets 
chambers we stay at and the different churches we visit. I am so thankful for a wife and kids 
who are so adaptable to any situation, and sometimes they do better that I do. PLEASE 
PRAY for our family to adjust well to full-time travel.  
 
Our schedule is just about filled up through the month of July. For some reason I have had 
great success in scheduling meetings back east, especially in Maryland. PLEASE PRAY for us 
to continue to be able to schedule meetings through the rest of this year. God has been 
good to us in this area. Also, PLEASE PRAY that our support would come in quickly so that we 
can get to our field in Riverside as quickly as possible.  
 
After much prayer we are excited to announce the name of our church plant as Revival 
Baptist Church. We wanted a church name that would stand out in our area. While there are 
a lot of Faith, Victory, Grace, Bible, and Lighthouse Baptist Churches, there are no churches 
in our field that I have seen with the name Revival. It also perfectly identifies what we are 
praying for God to do in Southern California. While many people have given up on 
California, we believe God will do an amazing work, and that a great revival will take 
place, as long as we are faithful as His servants.  
 
Our current support level is at 28%.  
 
The Ward Family 
Church planters to Riverside, CA 
 
 
 
 
 
 


